Republic of the Philippines
PROVINCE OF ISABELA
City of Ilagan

OFFICE OF THE PROVINCIAL GOVERNOR

NOTICE TO PROCEED

October 3, 2018

MR. NICASIO A. EDER, JR.

Proprietor

NIKEL CONSTRUCTION AND TRADING
#17 Bala Street, San Fermin

Cauayan City, Isabela

Dear Mr. Eder:

The attached Contract Agreement having been approved, notice is hereby given to Nikel
Construction and Trading that work may commence on the Landscape of the Queen

Isabela Park located at the Provincial Capitol Compound, City of Ilagan, Isabela effective
immediately upon receipt of this notice.

Thus, you are responsible for performing the services under the terms and conditions of the
Agreement and in accordance with the Product Delivery Schedule.

N,
Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in the
space provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to the Provincial Government
of Isabela.

Very truly yours,

Conforme:

Q A" 0
MR. NICASIO A.

Date: |0 - 5~ {g




